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LIVE FROM THE SHELDON CONTINUES WITH “WINTER WONDERLAND,” DECEMBER 19 

 

ST. LOUIS, MO - The Sheldon and HEC Media are pleased to announce the third episode of “Live From The 

Sheldon,” with “Winter Wonderland” premiering December 19 at 7 p.m. A free monthly, virtual concert 

series spotlighting some of today’s top musicians, “Live From The Sheldon” is produced by HEC Media and 

will stream for free on both The Sheldon’s and HEC’s Facebook and YouTube pages, HEC’s website at 

https://hecmedia.org, and on HEC Media’s cable channels: 989 Spectrum and 99 U-verse. 

 

St. Louis musical theatre favorites Zoe Vonder Haar, John Flack, Ben Nordstrom, Emily Kuhn and Steve 

Neale celebrate the holidays with the festive sounds of the season! Join some of St. Louis’ finest singers for 

this fun-filled, fast-paced program of winter and holiday favorites, old and new, including “Let it Snow,” “I’ll Be 

Home For Christmas,” “Let it Go,” “Little Drummer Boy,” “I’ve Got My Love to Keep Me Warm,” “The 

Christmas Song” and many more! 

 

To watch “Live From The Sheldon,” follow The Sheldon and HEC Facebook pages, and subscribe to The 

Sheldon’s and HEC’s YouTube channels. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org. 
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